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March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Student/Parent/Guardian: 

As a result of the school closings due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Northwell sponsored School Based Health Center 

located at Village Academy will also be closed.   

As a reminder, we wanted to let you know if any medical or mental health need arises during this time of school 

closure our Division of Adolescent Medicine and the School Based Health Center staff are available for you. 

 You can reach out to speak with one of the Adolescent Division medical providers or one of your own School 

Based Health Center medical or mental health providers.  

 To reach us, please call our Adolescent Medicine office at 516-465-3270.  

Office hours are 9am to 5pm weekdays.  

You can reach us by phone at the same number evenings and weekends.  

 

 The Site Coordinator at Village Academy (Brian Piccolo Middle School 53 Campus) School-based Health Center is 

Regina Baird, NP and the Mental Health Coordinator is Laura Sophocleous, LCSW. 

 If you are unable to reach your own medical provider, you can call our Division of Adolescent Medicine to 

arrange access to needed medical care during this temporary school closing. 

The Division of Adolescent Medicine address and phone number are: 

o 410 Lakeville Road, Suite 108, New Hyde Park, NY 11042 

       Phone: 516-465-3270 – please call ahead for an appointment time 

 

 If you have medications at the SBHC or are receiving ongoing care, we will reach out to you or you can call us at 

the above number to arrange for continued care if needed. 

 

Thank you, and we hope you all remain healthy and safe. 

Sincerely, 

 

__________________________________ 

Linda Carmine, MD 
Director, School Based Health Center 
Division of Adolescent Medicine  
Cohen Children’s Medical Center  

   School-Based Health Program 
 

Division of Adolescent Medicine 
410 Lakeville Road, Suite 108 

New Hyde Park, New York 11042 

 


